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Marie King
47 Sweetbriar Lane
Hampton, NH 03842

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

When I take a drive up to the mountains I don't want to see giant ugly towers cutting a swath through
the land! We need to find ways to conserve energy not make it more readily available!

Sincerely,
Marie King
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